
 
 

 

AMALGAMATION OF STAMFORD PARK INFANT AND JUNIOR SCHOOLS (THROUGH 
THE PROPOSAL TO CEASE TO MAINTAIN STAMFORD PARK INFANT SCHOOL AND 
TO ENLARGE STAMFORD PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL)  
 
PART 1 - Notice is given, in accordance with section 15(1) of the Education and Inspections 
Act 2006, that Trafford Council, Trafford Town Hall, Talbot Road Stretford, M32 0TH, intends 
to discontinue Stamford Park Infant, a community school, Cedar Road, Hale, Altrincham, 
WA15 9JB.  The proposal to close Stamford Park Infant School is related to a proposal to 
extend the age range of Stamford Park Junior School to offer provision for pupils aged 3 years 
to 11 years. 
 
PART 2 - Notice is given, in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections 
Act 2006, that Trafford intends to make a prescribed alteration to Stamford Park Junior School, 
a community school, Cedar Road, Hale, Altrincham, WA15 9JB.   
 
Trafford Borough Council has undertaken informal consultation on a proposal to amalgamate 
Stamford Park Infant and Junior Schools to form a single primary school within the existing 
school buildings from 12 April 2021. Amalgamation is the joining of two schools into one, with 
a single governing body and head teacher, in this case achieved through the “closure” of the 
Infant School and the simultaneous expansion of the age range of the Junior School to form 
a single age 3 to 11 primary school with a published admission number of 70 providing 490 
places in total. 
  
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can 
obtained from: Marilyn Golding School Admissions, Waterside House Waterside Sale M33 
7ZF or email marilyn.golding@trafford.gov.uk  
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or 
make comments on the proposal by sending them to Marilyn Golding, School Admissions, 
Waterside House, Waterside, Sale M33 7ZF or email marilyn.golding@trafford.gov.uk.  
 
 
 
 
Publication Date: 28th January 2021 
 


